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To Green Oaks Members

Another month has passed and is in the books. Looks like we had another good month and
Mother Nature is still blessing us with some pretty good weather for playing golf. We can only
hope it stays this way and that we continue to get good rain here and there.

We had one new member in October, Scott Thrash, so if you see him, please welcome him to
the Green Oaks family.

Another thanks to the Tournament Committee for putting on a successful GLOW BALL
Tournament.
I hear it was a lot of fun!

We would also like to thank the National Guard for giving us the opportunity to host their
Veterans Day tournament held this past Saturday. I think everyone had a great time. Green
Oaks would like to thank all of you for serving this GREAT NATION.

I would like to ask each and every member to stop for a moment and say a prayer for
Lindy McBryde for the passing of his wife Sharon McBryde. We are so sorry for your loss
Lindy.
Our thoughts and prayers are with all of you.

We had several birthdays in October so if you had the chance to tell Matt Funderburk, Katy
Holloway, Vicky Evans, Sonya Presnall, and Matt Ward personally, thank you.
If not, please tell them HAPPY BELATED BIRTHDAY next time you see them.

Now a word from VP Chad Holloway on the state of the course.
State of the course

Overall, the course seems to be in pretty decent shape. Most of the goose grass on the
greens seems to be dying out from when I sprayed it. We will mow the fairway this week
to chop up some of the fallen leaves and pine straw. Once that is done, we will get the
blower hooked up & start blowing that material towards the woods.
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Sincerely the Green Oaks Board of Directors

Bill Dunnam Board President
Chad Holloway Vice President
Amanda Randle Secretary of Treasurer
Nathan Fast Board Member
Michael David Patterson Board Member
Sonya Presnall Board Member
Jason Lucas Board Member


